
 

   
 

Summary of Significant Event Notices communicated to members in the past two years 
Effective 30 April 2025 

 

 

Notice date Nature of event or change Impact of the change 

13 March 2025 DIO provider transition We are transitioning the platform provider for the Direct Investment 
option (DIO) from OneVue to FNZ, resulting in an increase in fees from 
$120 to $264 per month. DIO investments will be automatically 
transferred from the OneVue platform onto the FNZ platform effective 
26 April 2025.  

Significant Event Notices for Spirit Super (now CareSuper) prior to 1 November 2024 

2 September 2024 Spirit Super merge with CareSuper This significant event notice is advising members that Spirit Super is set 
to merger with CareSuper on 1 November 2024. Key changes include: 

• a limited services period will apply  
• changes to investment options 
• a new website will be available 

The notice was provided to all members. 

11 August 2023 Insurance administration fee introduction The significant event notice is to notify all members with insurance that 
on 30 September 2023 their insurance fees will increase as we're 
introducing an insurance administration fee. This fee will be included as 
part of the insurance fee deducted from members accounts each 
month.  

   

 


